Dear Mr. McDougall,

On behalf of CAPACOA’s president, Paul Gravett, please find attached CAPACOA'’s letter of objection
to the Re:Sounds Tariffs 5.A, B, D, E, |, J (2016-2020).

CAPACOA intends to undertake constructive discussions with Re:Sound in order to attempt to
resolve our objection before the hearing phase of the proceedings. We nonetheless remain available
at any point during the proceedings to answer any question the Copyright Board may have.




